
Augusta, Ga. Chronicle editorial: Mandatory GMO labels are demonization tactic

The only thing that could be worse than having unnecessary GMO labels on food is having 50 different
kinds of unnecessary GMO labels on food.

Fortunately, a bipartisan bill in Congress – the Safe and Accurate Food Labeling Act – aims to create a
uniform, science-based labeling standard for food containing GMOs, or “genetically modified organisms.”

Sponsored by U.S. Rep. Mike Pompeo, R-Kan., the bill would give sole labeling authority to the U.S. Food
and Drug Administration, heading off a costly and confusing hodgepodge of state-based GMO label laws
that could hurt farmers, baffle consumers and raise food costs for families.

While this page generally supports giving state and local governments more authority and autonomy, food
labeling is an issue where uniformity is in the nation’s best interest. Just as Americans expect Nevada’s
speed limit signs to look like North Dakota’s, we should expect consistent labeling on our favorite grocery
items nationwide.

But the far left, backed by a growing organic food lobby, is in a tizzy because the bill would nullify GMO-
label laws in states such as Vermont and Connecticut, and institute a national standard that, rightfully,
considers GMOs safe and not materially different from non-GMO foods.

In other words, GMO corn is still just “corn.”

Liberals decry the measure as the “Denying Americans the Right to Know” (DARK) Act,” but there’s
absolutely no sincerity to their demand for transparency. They don’t want to inform consumers as much as
they want to make “GMO” a dirty word and put it out of business.

The GLP aggregated and excerpted this blog/article to reflect the diversity of news, opinion and 
analysis. Read full, original post: No labels necessary
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